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Dear Parents and Carers 

IMPORTANT 
 

Thursday 26th November 2020, is going to be a very busy day, particularly for our school 
photographer. He/she will be arriving early to set up their equipment in the hall in 
preparation for a prompt start.  
Please note, this year due to Covid 19 restrictions and school safety procedures, there 
will be no family photographs, only individual ones taken within the bubbles. This year 
the children will be stood and the photograph will be of the head/shoulders. 
 
Nursery children will be the first to be photographed in the morning, followed by Key 
Stage 1 to Key stage 2. Please complete the slip below and return it to school by 
Monday 16th November. It is important that each child in your family has a slip so that we 
can meet your requirements.  
 
Thanking you for your support 
 
 
Mr R Chandler 
 

Headteacher 

 
SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 2020 

 
Child’s name ………………………………………………..   Child’s class………………… 
 
Please tick all that apply  
 
 
I would like an individual portrait of my child 

       
 
I do not want a photograph taking of my child      
 
 
Signed  ………………………………………………………………………… (parent/carer) 
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